
 
 

New York Business and Economics Trip 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to offer an exciting opportunity for business and economics pupils in year 12 and 

prospective business and economics students in year 11 to take part in the Victoria College trip to New 

York, from Monday 15th July to Friday 19th July 2024.  

The experience will be in collaboration with NST Tours, an experienced tour company who will arrange 

and coordinate key details of the trip. Due to the current unpredictable nature of flight prices and the 

trip taking place at peak time we will be working towards an initial price of £2100.  

As a commitment of your interest, we would ask you to make a non-refundable deposit of £600 to 

secure your son’s place on this trip by the 24th November. However, if we do not gather enough interest 

to meet minimum numbers of 18 students by this deadline, we will be refunding all parents and not 

proceeding with the trip. 

Once your place is confirmed the remaining amount to be covered will be made in 3 further payments 

of £500 on the 1st of January, March and May.  

The cost of the trip includes (may be subject to changes): 

• Airport Transfers in New York 

• 3 nights hotel accommodation at the Cambria Hotel New York 

• Evening meals 

• Visit to Federal Reserve Bank  

• Visit to Empire State Building 

• Wall Street Insider Tour and Trading Game  

• Circle Line 60 Liberty Cruise 

• 9/11 Memorial Visit 

• Visit to 9/11 Memorial Museum 

• Possible Sports Fixture TBA - Subject to Availability 

• Travel insurance  

Items which are not included in the cost of the trip: 

• US ESTA Visa 

• Breakfast, Lunch, and food enroute 

• Public Transport 

To confirm your child’s place. I would ask you to complete the forms link below to provide your 

information and then make the initial £600 deposit to the College finance dept.  

https://forms.office.com/e/BnawRx4Y0b  

 

mailto:admin@vcj.sch.je
http://www.victoriacollege.je/
https://forms.office.com/e/BnawRx4Y0b


Victoria College - Page 2 of 2 
 

 

College banking details: 

Sort code             40-25-34 

Account                31237632 

Reference           Student name & New York Trip 2024 

If you have any further questions, please email me t.hutton@vcj.sch.je  

There will be a parent information evening in April prior to the departure of this exciting opportunity. 

 

Regards, 

Mr Tim Hutton 

Head of Business and Trident 
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